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MINUTES 

May 4, 2018 

 

 

Chairman Mike Martin made a motion to open the meeting at 2 p.m.  In attendance were 

Chairman Mike Martin and Commissioner Paul Dalida.  Absent was Commissioner Peter Gove.  

Also in attendance were Eric Carlson and Bill Paille from BSC Group as well as the following 

attendees: 

 

 Carol Bacon  Historical Commission 

 Sue Psaledakis  CC 

 Dianna Dalida  TDHS 

 Alan Chaney  Cemetery Superintendent 

 John Callahan  Safe Pathways/Library 

 Susan Tully  DIG 

 Dana Metzler  Church 

 Tracey Hutton  Town Administrator 

 

Eric Carlson and Bill Paille presented two documents to the attendees:  Comment Resolution 

Summary 25% Highway Design Submission and a Comment and Resolution Form. 

 

Discussion followed.  Comments from MassDOT were reviewed as well as responses from 

different MassDOT offices. Comments made fell into 3 sections:  Projects, Utility/Construction 

and Traffic. Some MassDOT offices have not yet responded to comments even though the 45 

day limit has been exceeded by 80+ days. 

 

Discussion followed at length. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Michael L. Martin 

Chairman, Board of Road Commissioners 

 


